
Friday 5th July 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

8th July Y1 Visit to Lytham 

9th - 11th July Half Price Book Fair 

10th July Year 4 Walk to Worsley 

12th July EYFS Induction Visits 

12th July 
Trade Your Way - Y6 Business Enterprise 
Project 

12th July Annual Reports to be sent home 

15th July - 17th July Y6 Residential Visit to Patterdale Hall 

18th / 19th July Whole School Transition Days 

23rd July Y2 Celebration Assembly - 2:30pm 

24th July 
Y6 Leavers Assembly - 9:15am 
Y6 Leavers Celebration Day 

25th July Toy Day (Nur to Y6) - No Electronics 

25th July School closes for Summer break 

Sponsored Event Update  
Could I first begin by saying a huge thank you 
to all the Broadoak families and friends who 
have supported the school by sponsoring our 
children for taking part in this years sponsor 
event.  Thanks to a fantastic commitment from 
the children, staff and parents, we managed to 
run enough miles to get us from Manchester to 
Disney World Florida.  The total money raised 
from this event is an amazing £2890. This 
money will be reinvested directly back into the 
school to support us in playground 
developments.  Updates on this will be 
provided to parents in the Autumn Term. 

Trade Your Way - Y6 Business Enterprise 
Project  

Over the past few weeks, Year Six have been 
working on their annual ‘Trade your Way’ 
business enterprise project. The children have 
worked together in groups to decide on an 
original business idea. With a budget of £10, 
each group has been responsible for the 
planning, organisation and financing at each 
stage of the process. They will promote and 
advertise their business ideas in a special 
assembly on Monday 8th July to the children in 
Key Stage One and Key Stage Two. The ‘Trade 
Your Way’ afternoon will take place on Friday 
12th July and on this day we invite the children 
from Year One to Year Six to bring in a 
maximum of £2 to spend on the stalls. There 
will be lots of exciting purchases and games on 
offer on the day, including: handmade 
bookmarks and origami, football kick-up 
challenge, target challenge, glitter tattoos, beat 
the goalie, hair designs, tie dye t-shirts, 
scrunchies, slime and many more! Some 
activities will require a consent form and these 
will be sent home as required. We hope that it 
will be a truly enjoyable afternoon for all of the 
children involved.  

Holiday Clubs - Summer Holidays  
As we currently do not offer holiday clubs on site, I wanted to 
share with parents a range of provisions that are available in 
the local area. Any bookings will need to be made directly 
with the provider.  

 Salford Community Leisure - Sports Courses, Holiday Camps, 
Museum Events and Library Activities are available throughout 
the Easter Break. Visit https://
www.salfordcommunityleisure.co.uk/summer for programme 
overviews and booking details.  

 Premier Camps - Sports / Arts Activities being held at The 
Deans Primary School and Bridgewater School. Visit https://
www.premier-education.com/holidaycamps for programme 
overview and booking details.  

 EdStart - Gymfusion and Sporting Superstars sessions available 
at James Brindley Primary. Visit http://edstart.org.uk/sc/
holiday-clubs/  for programme overview and booking details.  

Half Price Book Fair  
Our annual half price Book Fair will be on next 
week. The event will run on Tuesday / 
Wednesday / Thursday from 3:15pm for 
parents and 3:30pm for the children.  The event 
will be held in the Infant Hall.  All children will 
bring home a flyer tonight - I Look forward to 
seeing you there.  

Family Contact Details  
Historically we have sent out a copy of the 
contact details held for each child in order to 
ensure that the information held in school is up 
to date. Due to the changes in Data Protection 
last year, we are now unable to share data in 
this way. We would therefore urge parents to 
communicate, via the school email, any parent 
or other contact details that have changed (i.e. 
telephone numbers, addresses etc.) If parents 
are unsure of the data we hold, please feel free 
to contact the school office for clarification.  

RMCH Charity Day - ‘Wear Green’ 
Thank you to everyone who supported the charity day today.  
In total we raised £568 For Royal Manchester Children’s 
Hospital - Good job everyone! 
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